Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
Division of Workers' Compensation
The Three-Member Panel Meeting scheduled for Friday, July 6, 2018, 11:00 a.m. is cancelled. The meeting notice appeared in Volume 44, Number 124 of the Florida Administrative Register, published on June 26, 2018. The Three-Member Panel will reconvene at a later date at which time a meeting notice will appear in a future Florida Administrative Register.

For more information, you may contact: 

Theresa Pugh, Program Administrator, Medical Services Section, Division of Workers' Compensation at (850) 413-1721 or Theresa.Pugh@myfloridacfo.com. 
